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Dear Hope 4 Hopeless Sponsors and
Supporters, Pastor Surafel Travels to
Ethiopia in Late January 2022. Here
is an update

Founder and Executive Director of Hope for
the Hopeless, Pastor Surafel Gebretsadik,
traveled back to Ethiopia last month to coordinate
further renewal of the license with the Ethiopian
government on behalf of our locations that house
our children. He was able to give some much-
needed assistance to our staff who are struggling
with inflation and shortage of basic necessities.

While in Ethiopia, Pastor Surafel organized a trip
of over 160 kilometers to an area close to the
conflict in the country to bring some needed
supplies. He was able to secure some bedding
and cases of pasta, to deliver to the ravaged
area. He asks for continued prayers and
support for so many that are literally starving.
He said | have seen a lot of children separated
from their parent and need a place to be raised
and many families who were displaced from their
village.



http://hope4hopeless.org

We are seeking additional board members who can
assist us in reaching all these goals. Please let us
know if you have interest. Meetings will be held
quarterly via Zoom.
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The children and staff send their thanks and prayers, they are so grateful
for your support!

Please donate if you can.... HOW CAN YOU HELP?

**Visit our website Website

[Hope4Hopeless] and click Donate.
Contributions can be sent to: H4H,
PO Box 80464, Phoenix, AZ 85060

Call 602-487-9810

We thank you for your continued support and for any
additional support you can give during this time of increased
instability in Ethiopia. Providing more resources to support
our children and increasing the availability of medical care
for the community seems a beautiful gift to give. Thank you!

Please contact us with any questions,

Laura and Royce Brownfield-Volunteer Sponsor Coordinators
Hope for the Hopeless — Ethiopia

Email sponsorship@hope4hopeless.org

Website Hope4Hopeless

Accounting accounting@hope4hopeless.org

Mailing address: Hope for the Hopeless,
PO Box 80464, Phoenix, AZ 85060
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